
 

Turkish Airlines adds new East African flight to network

Turkish Airlines has added Moroni to its network and will fly to the city three times a week from Istanbul. Moroni is Turkish
Airlines' 304th destination and 53rd in Africa.

The flights will take place on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Saturdays.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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